
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, September 24, 2020 3:00:03 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Rene Rodriguez
Submission Time: Sep 24 2020 2:38PM
Email: rodrrene@isu.edu
Telephone: 208-282-2613
Address: 541 S. 10th Ave
Pocatello, ID 83201

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-20-26

Comment: "I believe the plans to change the net metering compensation program for future
and current Agricultural and commercial solar energy customers are detrimental to the move
to alternative energy sources. Rate changes that can be proposed at any time cause uncertainty
in determining the feasibility of a financial investment in solar for farmers and/or businesses
as it is a long term investment. That being said, change is part of nature. But, changes should
be minimized and there should be some minimum rate guarantee on the amount that will be
received."
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